
Overstaying our welcome since last week 
 

Done and dusted 

The dust has settled on a remarkable Injury Schemes 

Seminar. A week later we find our minds wandering back 

to a purer time: a time when cross-dressing and hip 

swinging were enthusiastically embraced, and when 

wearing balloons on your head was not considered an 

impediment to making a sales pitch. Simpler times…. 

The long bus to the airport – situated halfway between 

the hotel and Sydney – gave us time to reflect on the 

rebranded Injury Schemes Seminar. The new name, along 

with the seminar theme of ‘Balancing Outcomes’, seemed 

to stimulate delegates and allowed for a real focus on the 

injured people at the centre of all of our different 

schemes.  There was more attention given to the purpose 

of our schemes rather than to the administration of our 

schemes.  Let’s just be thankful that the first name 

suggested by the organising committee didn’t get up: 

The Advancement of Rehabilitation and Recovery and 

Return to Wellness but don’t mention Compensation or 

Accident Seminar* 

*Formerly the Accident Compensation Seminar 

Our congratulations to the Actuaries Institute, the 

organising committee, presenters and delegates.  We look 

forward to seeing you all again, two years from now. 

No ice swans were harmed in the making of this 
newsletter. 
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According to Google auto-fill… 

 

 
Andrew Smith gleefully accepts a Taylor Fry KeepCup from Paul Driessen 

to avoid the shame of being seen with a PWC disposable. Good man. 



 

 
There has never been so much latex at an Actuaries Institute seminar 

  
     And nobody told Bill that it was fancy dress               Sit Ubu, sit. Good dog. 

  
"Why must I be surrounded by freakin' idiots?!"  A riddle, inside an enigma …  

 
You can book these creative types for your child’s next birthday party 

 
Peace, love and cross-dressing at Comcare 

 
Ladies’ night 

 

 

We’d like to thank the Institute staff, particularly Julia, for accepting our 4am emails. 

We’d like to apologise to the Institute staff, particularly Sarah, for calling them annoying. 

The Gala Dinner 
 


